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FROM PRINCIPAL'S DESK:

Principal’'s Message:

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your continued support in making Blyth a wonderful

place for learning and growth. We're excited to announce this year’s

Parent Association: congratulations to Khalill Abdel Ghawad,

our newly elected Chair, and Sharron Tarrant, our Vice Chair. We look forward to
collaborating closely to make Blyth the best it can be. As we approach the Ramadan season,
there are many exciting activities to look forward to. In the meantime, we urge students to
continue following school rules: no phones allowed during school hours, and proper school
uniform remains a priority.

To our students sitting exams, remember that hard work and dedication will lead to success.
Stay focused, stay positive, and give it your best effort—you’re capable of great things!

We are also pleased to share that all teaching posts have been filled, and Blyth is now
recognised positively by the Ministry of Education and Alberta. Thank you for your patience
and understanding during this process.

Together, we'll continue striving for excellence!
Mr Derek Begley

SPECIAL MESSAGE
| oyl FROM MR SAM BLYTH:

“Happy New Year and | hope everyone enjoyed a great
holiday. Steady improvements in the physical facilities
are ongoing and are adding to both the academic and
recreational opportunities for our students. Our new Rec
Academy will provide students with the opportunity for
workouts and practice throughout the day, all supervised
by our staff and at no extra cost to you. Enrollment has
rebounded with several families returning for second
semester and we are seeing very good quality
applications. With 80% of our student body holding
Canadian passports we have become the school of
choice for families who are looking for their children not
only to have a high quality Canadian education but to go
on to colleges and universities in Canada, the US, Europe
and the UK.”

Thanks you for your support for the
school. We are all working very hard to
= SR || B 1 make it the best school in Qatar.
Staff at Open house 2025
With Best Wishes
MR SAM BLYTH
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EDITION

GRADE 6 BAKE SALE

On the 16th of January, our Grade 6's held their first

bake sale.Thank you to everyone who supported last

Thursday’s Grade 6 Bake Sale! We are incredibly grateful

for the contributions from our amazing parents and the
enthusiastic support from the entire school community.

Thanks to your generosity, all proceeds from the bake sale will go
towards making the Grade 6 graduation a memorable event at the
end of the year.

Keep an eye out for more exciting fundraisers coming soon.

Together, we can make this year extra special for our Grade 6 students!

IMPORTANT REMINDERS IMPORTANT DATES:

Uniform Reminder:

Report cards:
30 January 2025

Friendly reminder to all students to ensure they are wearing
the correct school uniform each day. This includes proper
fogtwear an-d any adfjitional items outlir\ed in the school New ECA Begins:
uniform policy. Wearing the correct uniform helps show 3 February 2025

school pride and maintains a sense of unity in our

. -
community. Thank you for your cooperation! Teacher swap day:

29 January 2025

Blyth Bear Cup:
Starts 26 January 2025
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Students from Grizzly Studnts from Black Béar
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HIGHLIGHTS

EXAM SEASON UNDERWAY:

Exam Season Update:

Dear Parents, We're pleased to share that exams have been
running smoothly so far, and our students are working hard. As
exams continue, we encourage students to stay focused,
manage their time well, and give their best effort.

A gentle reminder that the school behaviour policy remains in
place during this period to ensure a calm and supportive
environment for all.

Stay Motivated, Students!

Exams are an opportunity to show how much you've learned and
grown. Take this time to study well, stay organised, and reflect
on your progress. Remember, every small effort counts toward
achieving your goals.

Believe in yourself—you've got this! Blyth Believes in you!

IMPORTANT DATES:

Teacher swap day:
29 January 2025

Art exhibition:
30 January 2025

Semester 2:
29 January 2025

Open House:
February 2025




SPORT'S CORNER

AT BLYTH

BASKETBALL HIGHLIGHTS

Basketball at ASC:

School Sports Update

Our basketball teams recently played at ACS, and both
teams performed incredibly well! It was an exciting
match, and we are proud of their effort and

sportsmanship.

We look forward to more away games in the future and
are excited for the opportunity to represent our school.
Keep up the great work, team! Let's continue to play
with passion and pride.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS IMPORTANT DATES:

Students involved in sports, please remember to
bring all necessary gear to your practices and
games, stay hydrated, and be on time. Your
commitment, teamwork, and sportsmanship are
what make our school teams successful.

Boys Basketball Final:
5 February 2025

Let's keep up the great work and continue to
represent our school with pride!




* PICTURE

PERFECT AT BLYTH

Students in lego club

THANK YOU FOR CHOOSING BLYTH ACADEMY QATAR



